
Numeracy 

This term we will be focusing on a 

new unit each week in order to 

cover all topics necessary for the 
SATs. The units this half term 

include rotation and translation, 

statistics and time. The remaining 

weeks will be used to revise any 

areas that we need to revisit. 

 

During the half term we will also 

run a practise SATs week which will  
mirror the real Mathematics papers 

to inform on-going assessments. 

Science 
This term we will learn about 
the solar system, focusing 
mainly on the movement of the 
earth, sun and moon. 

Literacy 
During World Book Week we will 
write a newspaper report about 

The Snorgh and the Sailor. After 
Laches Wood, we will write a 
recount then begin a three-week 

unit around the famous poem, The 

Highway Man. We will produce 
descriptive writing based on this 

text. 
 

Spelling 
Pupils will receive spellings each 

week to learn at home and these 
will be tested on Monday. We will 
also have a weekly spelling 
lesson. 
 

Grammar 
We will run a grammar test every 
week so that pupils can practise 
the question types. We will then 

discuss the answers to address 
any issues. Most grammar 
teaching will be within Literacy 
lessons when pupils have the 
chance to learn and apply their 
grammar knowledge. In addition, 

we will have a short daily 
grammar session during which we 
will use the CGP books. 

PE  

We will continue to do some PE 

this term but the day may vary. 

 

Please make sure you have 

your PE kit in school at all 

times. Clothing is sometimes 

misplaced so please make sure 

your names are clearly 

Homework 
 
Due to the upcoming SATs tests, 
the Year 6 pupils will receive 
more regular  homework.  
Every day, we will set a piece of 
Maths homework which must 
be brought to school to be 
marked the following day. 
Every Monday we will set a 
longer reading task. Pupils have 
a week to complete this and we 
will discuss the answers on the 
following Monday. The pupils 
will continue to receive a list of 
ten spellings to learn each week. 
This is valuable preparation for 
the SATs test so please take time 
to practise. 

On Tuesdays we will practise 

reasoning questions in pairs, 

groups or independently to 

develop our problem solving 
skills and on Thursday we will 

practise arithmetic questions.  

 

Before each Numeracy lesson, 

we will review the answers to 

the CPG task that would have 

been set the previous day. This 

will provide another means of 
practising the different question 

types and strands of Numeracy. 

It is therefore very important 

that pupils complete all 

homework. Please remember to 

have your revision pack in 

school every day.  

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION 
 
All pupils in Year 6 have been 
asked to attend Maths Booster 
Sessions every Tuesday and 
Thursday morning. This is for the 
weeks leading up to SATs and 
will be very valuable. Pupils 
should arrive at 8am and a free 
breakfast will be provided. 


